
20/11/2020 

MR Nicholas Clark 
3 Mis Place ST 
Clareville NSW 
nicholas@nca.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I have examined the revisions to the oiriginal application

They do not seem to have addressed any of the issues identified in my submission, nor in the 
comprehensive submission of Michael Henry

I bekieve that the application should be refused, and the applicant invited to submit a new 
application conforming with the appropriate planning codes and envirionmental standards of 
the area 

Sent: 20/11/2020 4:57:56 PM
Subject: Online Submission


